Our reference: COM108889441
Application number: 2018/3810

Application address: Jolly Boatman And Hampton Court Station Redevelopment Area, Hampton
Court Way, East Molesey, Surrey, KT8 9AE

Name: Mrs BUtler

Address: Farringford 24 Kent Road, East Molesey, Surrey, KT8 9JZ
Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 10 Mar 2019

Comment: This is an absolutely appalling idea for development. It is completely out of place with
the area and completely unnecessary. The area does need redeveloping but in a subtle way that is
harmonious with the area. 97 apartments and an 84-bedroom hotel on the site of the former Jolly
Boatman and the car park next to Hampton Court Station is not at all harmonious. The traffic in the
area is already at a standstill on most days. This would bring the roads to a halt and have a huge
negative effect on the local economy as well as schools. A hotel is not needed as most people
come for the day and do not stay. There are already plenty of vacancies in existing local hotels so
the hotel would soon be redundant.

The development itself is over the top. It is aesthetically completely out of context with the
historical surroundings and would build up an area which would ruin a much loved area.



